
Issue 26 | November 2020

Movember Newsletter

Dear Clients, Volunteers, Support Workers and Friends of CURA

Movember is an annual event involving the growing of moustaches during the month of 

November to raise awareness of men's health issuesincluding prostate cancer.

In November our Support Workers attended Manual Handling Training and we also had 

an exhibit at the Have a Go Day at Burswood Park. Please take the time to read our 

article on òIõm not ready for that yeté.ó

The Client Advisory Group is back in 2021!! Please see back page for dates and let us 

know if you would like to join the group.

Happy Reading!
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Manual Handling Training November 2020

November is Manual Handling training month at Cura.

Your Support Workers are very active in their roles, which
requires a lot of body movement. Over time, there is 
potential to injury to occur if our Support Workers do not 
use their bodies in the correct way. 
Training on how to use your body correctly is referred to as 
Manual Handling training. While they do not
do any lifting, repetitive motions can cause problems 
over time as well.

To learn how to move without causing problems and to prevent any injuries, we have manual 
handling training every year.

This training involves the right way to do domestic tasks, assist clients to get in and out of a car, and 
getting in and out of a chair. We are also trained on how to use equipment, like sliding sheets and 
safe driving habits.
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MOVEMBER.COM
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